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I strongly support this essential commonsense bill to facilitate access to the 

curriculum for parents and guardians of our public school students. It is consistent 

with the online access that has become commonplace for all government, corporate 

and community organizations. I can think of no reason that any legislator would 

hesitate to support this Bill. 

Thank you 

John Di Paola 


